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Autumn Term Newsletter    Friday 10th November 2023 

Contact us:  admin@goldfield.herts.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday 
 

Edie, Thomas, Francesca & Harry 

Happiness and Wellness For Children 
Reading can have a really positive impact on children’s wellbeing. The National  

Literacy Trust have created a list of books which explore a range of themes  
including empathy, grief, anxiety, bravery and  

resilience to help children better understand and cope their emotions. Please click here for the book list. 

Our next Well being Morning will be on Wednesday 
22nd November at 9am. We will be joined by  

Dacorum Family Services. 

On Monday Nicola Bunce will be joining our 
team. She will be working in Nursery. Amber 

Graham will be  
joining the Year 1 team. 

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

Week beginning 
13th November 

 Anti Bullying week 
 

13.11.23 Morning Flu Vaccinations 

15.11.23 9-10am Phonics talk for Reception Parents 

16.11.23 8.30-9am Sharing Morning 

22.11.23  Wellbeing Morning 9am 

24.11.23  Occasional Day- school closed 

6.12.23 9am Year 1 Christmas Assembly 

8.12.23 9am Year 2 Christmas Assembly 

9.12.23  FROGS Christmas Fair 12pm till 3pm 

13.12.23 9am Nursery Christmas Assembly 

15.12.23 9am Reception Christmas Assembly 

13.11.23  Bullies Out Assembly 

14.11.23  Bollywood Dance Workshop 

 

Miss Cooper 
says 
 
 
to Lochlan, Arlo, Ben, Marty, Maxiumus, Alice, Brooke, 
Rosie, Finn, Evie & Annabelle 
Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

Sharing Morning 
On Thursday 16th November class doors 
will be opened at 8.30am until 9am so that  

you can come into your 
child’s classroom and see 
their learning. We look for-

ward to welcoming you in! 

Don’t forget that school is closed for  all children for our Occasional Day on Friday 24th November . 

Charities & Fundraising  
We have decided to work alongside charities and events that have links with the school. We have spaced out what we will be doing through-
out the year and we will give you as much warning as possible. Over this academic year we will be having a non uniform day for Childhood 
Cancer Awareness month in September. In October we will be inviting Eczema Outreach Support to come and talk to the children. In De-
cember we will be supporting a local  
hospice and will be holding a Santa Dash. In March we will be marking Down Syndrome Day. In April we will be celebrating Autism Aware-
ness and in May we will be inviting Stoke Mandeville Spinal Awareness to speak to the children. All the children will be involved & taking 
part. It is optional to join in the fundraising and make a donation. There are some very big charity campaigns which are on the TV and if you 
would like to make your own personal donation please do.  

Poppy Appeal 
Thank you for supporting the Poppy  

appeal on the playground. The children have been 
proudly wearing their poppies. We came together today 

and marked a minutes silence.  



Anti-Bullying Week 2023 will take place from Monday 13th - Friday 17th November with the 
theme Reach Out.  To start the week off on Monday 13th November we are encouraging 

everyone to wear Odd Socks. It's a great way to celebrate what makes 
us all unique           in Anti-Bullying Week!  Bullies Out will be coming 

delivery an assembly of the children. 
Please click here for our Anti-Bullying  

policy. 

Christmas  
Santa Dash will take place on Monday 18th December 

Christmas Lunch  and Christmas Jumper/Accessory day will be on Tuesday 19th  
December 

Applying for a Reception & Year 3 Place  
Deadline—January 15th 2024 
Remember to apply online for your child’s place for Sep-
tember 2024.  
Dates for tours of the school for Reception and Nursery places for Sep-
tember 2023 are on our website under Admissions. Please contact the 
office to book a place. 

If anyone has any children’s umbrellas they are no 
longer using/in need of then please could they be 

donated to Nursery to support 
Nursery being able to go outside 
even when the weather rains. 
Thank you! 

FROGS Christmas Fair 2023 
FROGS are organising a Christmas Fair which will be held at school on                           

Saturday 9th December 12-3pm. More details will follow. 


